
MEDIA RELEASE 
 
ELLETTSVILLE POLICE PURCHASE TWO BODY CAMERAS WITH SMITHVILLE COMMUNICATIONS 
DONATION 
 
ELLETTSVILLE, INDIANA (November 10, 2016): Smithville Communications has donated 
$1,100.00 to the Ellettsville Police Department. This generous donation will allow the purchase 
of two new body worn cameras for its officers. The members of the Ellettsville Police 
Department would like to thank Smithville Communications for the generous donation to 
document officer interactions with suspects and allow the documentation of evidence in video 
format. Without Civic minded community partners like Smithville Communications, many of our 
equipment and training needs could not be met. 
 

 


